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messsage from mr farrell

Dear Parents and Carers,

I can’t quite believe how quickly this academic year is flying by! It feels like
only yesterday we were welcoming everyone back in September—and now
we’re heading into Summer Term 2, with the summer holidays already on

the horizon. At this rate, I might need to start planning the Christmas
Nativity before the ice cream van even leaves!

As we move into the warmer weeks ahead, we’ve reviewed how we help
our children stay hydrated throughout the school day. Children are now

welcome to keep their water bottles on their desks throughout each
school day, as long as they are not a distraction to their learning. Please

make sure bottles contain water only—thank you for your support in
helping us maintain healthy habits in the classroom.

A huge thank you to our amazing PTA for their continued hard work and
creativity. Recently, they raised over £220 for the school through ice lolly

sales and a fantastic quiz night. What a brilliant achievement! We’re
incredibly grateful for their efforts and we hope everyone who joined in

had a great deal of fun.
Please take a moment to check the dates section of this newsletter to stay
up to date with all upcoming events. One important date to highlight is our

Sports Day on 11  July, which is now confirmed for 12.30pm to 3.30pm.
Start stretching now—the Parent Tug of War is making a comeback and we

expect some serious (and seriously fun) competition!

th

Wishing you all a lovely, restful weekend.
Mr Farrell



classroom news

English - in English Class 1 have been looking at Traction man we have been using water to use adjectives
to describe what we are writing about and we have also been role playing with scenes in the book and have

been looking at writing our own speech marks. 

Computing - we have been making scenes for the beebots to travel around and practicing our
programming to move around our creations. 

Class R loved their first ever school trip to Sacrewell Farm on Friday. They had a great time
exploring the kitchen gardens, preparing and eating vegetables, looking around the farm

and going on a tractor ride. They were lucky to get up close to many different farm
animals, including sheep, alapacas, ponies, goats, donkeys, rabbits, pigs, chickens and
turkeys (to name a few!). And there was even time to have fun at the playpark before

heading back to school. 



Monday 26th - Fri 30th May - HALF TERM
Thursday 5  June - Class 3 Tripth

Friday 13  June - Class R Fathers Day Stay and Play th

Monday 16  June - Class and Leavers Photosth

Thursday 19  June - Class 2 Assemblyth

Friday 27  June - INSET DAYth

Wednesday 2  July - Whole School Transition Day and meet the teacher 3.30-4pmnd

Friday 4  July - Rocksteady Concert 2.15pmth

Friday 11  July - Sports Day 12.30pm-3.30pmth

upcoming events

SEND Hints and Tips by Miss Tavender

The PTA will be selling
ice lollies in the

playground after school
each Friday £1 each

(cash only)
N.B Fri 27  June is inset so lollies
will be sold the Thursday before

th

Ice‌Ice‌
Lollies‌Lollies‌

SEND is everyone’s business


